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going into our landfill. I just feel that we need to take a
step, we need to nudge these manufacturers to start producing
those. Like I said in my opening remarks, we do have a company
in Colorado and I believe there is other companies that have
developed them that are producing them and when they get into
mass production there will be more of these degradable diapers
available. And so I would just use you to vote for this and if
you have any questions, I would bi real happy to answer them for
you •

SPEAKER BARRETT: Tha n k you . Discussion on Section 11 of
Senator Hefner's amendment. Senator Norr is sey, would you c a re
to discuss it? Followed by Senator Moore.

SENATOR NORRISSEY: Yes, Nr. Speaker and members of the body, I
would like to thank Senator Hefner for bringing this bill to the
Legislature as a bill I had initially looked at the concept to
bring this year and found out that Senator H efner h a d a l r ea d y
done all the hard work on it and I would like to thank him for
that. It's something I am very interested in. I definitely
think this is the direction the state needs to take on mandating
what the future products will look like in this state. We all
know of the problem with waste disposal. We all know that
biodecrradable is the wave of the future. Plastics , a s o pposed
to being the answer to the future , has now bec ome a l a r ge
problem. As. ..I would urge your support of Section 11 because
the biodegradable diapers, as Senator Hefner said, is a l ar g e
part of the v olume in o ur landfills at the present time.
Personally, I don't think this bill goes far enough and I think
we should have gone farther but I am willing to go with it as it
is to get started and let the people know, let the manufacturers
know that if they want to sell oroducts in the State of
Nebraska, they will be working toward t his en d. As f ar as
eliminating Section 11, I c a n s ee no ar g ument in fa vor o f
eliminating biodegradable diapers just so Kimberly-Clark or
Procter and Gamble can have the time to catch up with the small
company in Colorado that is presently producing t hese d i a p e r s .
I say that if those companies want to sell diapers in Nebraska,
we let them know that by in 1993 they better be ready and t h at
1993 is plenty of time for them to develop the technology. I
don't think we need to offer them any concessions b e cause t he
product is now available. It's over on the table if you want to
go look at it, it's there, and I can see no argument whatsoever
for eliminating diapers, especially in light of the large volume
of the waste that they produce. I would support Section 11,
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